BOB RILEY
GOVERNOR



STATE CAPITOL MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36130

(334) 242-7100 Fax: (334) 242-0937

## STATE OF ALABAMA

June 14, 2005

Mr. Paul Tubiana P.O. Box 21832 Lehigh Valley, Pennsylvania 1800--1832

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

I am in receipt of your letter regarding the dangers of diabetes.

I commend your efforts to conduct this research to benefit our citizens. I am always interested in learning of new developments and findings that will benefit our children's health and development. I hope your findings will prove to be useful for many years to come as we continue to promote adequate and quality health care for all of our citizens.

I have forwarded this information to Dr. Don Williamson, Director of the Alabama Department of Public Health, for his review.

Again, thank you for sharing this with me. I look forward to working with you in efforts to improve the lives of children across the United States. Best wishes for a successful, productive, and beneficial study.

Sincerely,

BR/sl/cbj

CC: Dr. Don Williamson

Book Lly